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Route 47 Multi-Use Path 
Construction Planned for 2017 

A multi-use (bike/pedestrian) path is planned 
for construction on Huntley’s south side in 
2017.   This project has been long awaited, 
and is in direct response from many residents 
survey comments desiring a safe way for 
pedestrians and bikers to travel from the south 
side (predominantly Del Webb’s Sun City & 
Deer Path) and be able to connect with many 
other multi-use paths throughout the 
community.  

This project consists of the extension of a multi
-use path on the east side of Route 47 from 
the north side of Kreutzer Road to the south 
side of Oak Creek Parkway. Signalized 
pedestrian crossings will be added to the west 
side of Illinois Route 47, including crossings at 
both the south side of Del Webb Boulevard 
and the north side of Regency Parkway.  

The multi-use path will provide off-road access 
to Huntley Grove (Walmart), Huntley 
Crossings Phases I and II, and Village Green 
(Jewel-Osco), in addition to the internal 
sidewalks planned through these 
developments. The project is funded by the 
Village (20%) and an Illinois Transportation 
Enhancement Program (ITEP) grant (80%). 
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